
 

MARGIE & ROBERT LITTLE 
2902 Schadt St. | 817-996-1205| melissalittle@chaserealtydfw.com 

July 22,2021 

Mary Elliott, AICP 
Planning Manager, Platting and Annexation 
Development Services Department  
City of Fort Worth 
200 Texas Street 
Fort Worth, Texas 76102 

Dear Mary Ell iott,  AICP:  

I am writing to request an appeal of the denial from the City Plan Commission of the vacation 

request (VA-20-024). We would like to make a public appearance and present our case. We 

were present during both meetings and for some reason we were unable to be heard. We 

could hear the discussion but no one could hear us. I had sent in a request to speak and 

never received the webex invite password last Wed so we called in using the phone number 

that was provided. Thank you for taking the time to help us in the matter. 

Sincerely, 

Margie & Robert Lit t le 


